
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In the maths department we are looking at bridging the gap between GCSE and A level 

and consequently we are offering an A/AS level maths preparation day at the end of 

June.  The focus of the day will be on algebra which underpins both courses. A detailed 

programme of the A level and AS course will be given to the students on that day. 

 

We will be doing a full day of teaching from 9.00am to 2.00pm on Thursday 29th 

June 2017. 

 

Please return the reply slip below to me by Friday 12th May 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mr S Rahim 

Curriculum Leader of Mathematics 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

To:  Mr Rahim - maths 

 

Name of student __________________________________________     Form _______ 

 

My child will/will not (delete as appropriate) be attending the A/AS level maths 

preparation day on Thursday 29th June 2017.   

 

Current maths teacher_____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


